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Memorandum
TO: College Community
FROM: Dr. R. Ray D. Somera

Vice President for Academic Affairs
SUBJECT: Extension of feedback period for mission statement review

DATE: March 11, 2013

The feedback period for the mission statement review is extended until September 11, 2013 in
order to coincide with the development of the College’s Institutional Strategic Master Plan
(ISMP), 2014-2020. AIER continues to receive valuable input from GCC constituents which are
posted in Group Studio on MyGCC for documentation purposes (see attached AIER memo). |
will be providing periodic updates to the various governance bodies on campus on this initiative
throughout the academic year.

Consequently, the current GCC mission statement will remain as is for the rest of the year.

The AVP office will soon be scheduling meetings with campus governance bodies to generate
new or revised goals for the upcoming development of the ISMP, 2014-2016.
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